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ceccareb@talussoftware.com

From: Amy O'Neal <amy@stamlawfirm.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2018 8:32 AM
To: Paul Stam; ceccareb@talussoftware.com
Subject: FW: Fayetteville Response - Public Records Request

Fayetteville’s response is included below.  
  
-- 
Amy C. O'Neal 
Attorney-At-Law 
STAM LAW FIRM, PLLC 

LEGAL NOTICE: 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, this message is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended for the 

addressee(s) only. Access to this E-mail by anyone else is unauthorized. If you are not an addressee, any disclosure or 
copying of the contents of this E-mail, or any action taken (or not taken) in reliance on it is unauthorized and may be 
unlawful. If you are not an addressee, please inform the sender immediately that you received this message in error. 

  

From: Nathan Walls <NWalls@ci.fay.nc.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 5:39 PM 
To: Amy O'Neal <amy@stamlawfirm.com> 
Cc: Lee Jernigan <LJernigan@ci.fay.nc.us> 
Subject: RE: Public Records Request 
  
Our vendor, ATS, said “no there is proprietary information listed with regards to our set up.” 
  

From: Amy O'Neal [mailto:amy@stamlawfirm.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 3:29 PM 
To: Nathan Walls <NWalls@ci.fay.nc.us> 
Subject: RE: Public Records Request 
  
Mr. Walls: 
  
I am following up on my public records request, which was submitted on March 7. Please let me know the status of this 
request. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Amy 
  
-- 
Amy C. O'Neal 
Attorney-At-Law 
STAM LAW FIRM, PLLC 

LEGAL NOTICE: 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, this message is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended for the 

addressee(s) only. Access to this E-mail by anyone else is unauthorized. If you are not an addressee, any disclosure or 
copying of the contents of this E-mail, or any action taken (or not taken) in reliance on it is unauthorized and may be 
unlawful. If you are not an addressee, please inform the sender immediately that you received this message in error. 
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From: Nathan Walls <NWalls@ci.fay.nc.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2018 12:04 PM 
To: 'Amy O'Neal' <amy@stamlawfirm.com> 
Subject: RE: Public Records Request 
  
Ms. O’Neal, 
  
I am having staff check on these documents. 
  
Thanks, 
Nathan 
  

From: Amy O'Neal [mailto:amy@stamlawfirm.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2018 11:31 AM 
To: Nathan Walls 
Subject: Public Records Request 
  
Mr. Walls: 
  
Attached please find a public records request for the City of Fayetteville’s final red light camera installation plans.  
  
Best Regards, 
  
Amy C. O'Neal 
Attorney-At-Law 
STAM LAW FIRM, PLLC 
510 W. Williams Street 
PO Box 1600 
Apex, NC 27502 
Telephone (919) 362-8873 
Facsimile (919) 387-1171 
amy@stamlawfirm.com 
  

LEGAL NOTICE: 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, this message is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended for the 

addressee(s) only. Access to this E-mail by anyone else is unauthorized. If you are not an addressee, any disclosure or 
copying of the contents of this E-mail, or any action taken (or not taken) in reliance on it is unauthorized and may be 
unlawful. If you are not an addressee, please inform the sender immediately that you received this message in error. 

  


